
 

 

 

A Wonderful World of Excitement and 

Wonder is Waiting for your 

Reception/Nursery child in September 

2016/September 2017! 

 

    

We warmly invite your family to attend our Reception and Nursery 

Open Day on:  Saturday 11th June 2016 from 9:30am- 11:20am 

at Avanti Court Primary School, Barkingside, Ilford, IG6 1LU. 

During the event you will get a chance to visit all of our vibrant 

classrooms and enjoy our outside provision. Your child will even take 

part in a range of lessons from: phonics to yoga! So pop along and 

encourage your child to bring a friend so they can experience the 

excitement that Avanti Court Primary School brings! 

  Please phone the school office on: 0208 551 9489 and 

let us know you will be coming as spaces are limited. 

 


